Monthly newsletter of the Danish-American Chamber of Commerce, New York. View this email in your browser



DANISH-AMERICAN CHAMBER OF COMMERCE NEWSLETTER

October 2018



Greetings,

Fall is officially here, and we hope that you are fully charged for a busy season.

It was an exciting September with several entertaining (and informative) events.

On September 5, we held our "Welcome Back to

THIS MONTH

- UPCOMING EVENTS
- DACC IS HIRING
- WELCOME NEW MEMBERS
- GRATEFUL WORDS
- A WORD TO OUR MEMBERS

September 12, we had another exciting and innovative Pitch&Mix event; this time on "How technology and the Internet of Things are changing the retail industry." Thank you to everyone who organized and attended. Our special gratitude goes out to our sponsors.

Also, we hope that you found the time to enjoy our other partner events: The Fifty-Second Valeur-Jensen Stamford Denmark Race on September 8, and the Annual Fall Event EACC - Hudson's World Yacht held on September 27.

Please register today for our Joe & The Juice, November 8th event and stay tuned for more events to come. In the meantime, enjoy what promises to be a stunning turning-of-the leaves season this fall.

Happy Fall,

Marianne Honoré General Manager, DACCNY Secretariat

EVENTS

Nordic after Work Social

Wednesday, October 17

6:00-8:00 PM

Avoiding the copyright trolls

Thursday, October 25, 2018

8:45-10:00 AM

Stambord - co-hosted with

DABGO

Wednesday November 7, 2018

6:00-9:00 PM

Joe & The Juice

Thursday, November 8, 2018

6:00-8:00 PM

STAY TUNED FOR MORE INFO

ON THE FOLLOWING EVENTS:

DACCNY Annual Christmas

Luncheon & Annual Membership

Meeting

Friday, December 14, 2018 12:00-

4:00 PM

Scandinavia House

Cybersecurity Event

Date: TBD

Torsten Slok 2019

Date: TBD

UPCOMING EVENTS

REGISTER TODAY! Nordic After Work Social



Come and bring your friends - this is an open event for all Nordic and Nordic minded people.

Just let us know you're coming and we can block a big enough space. Cash Bar

We are looking forward to seeing you on the 17th.!

Hudson Bar at Hudson NYC 358 West 58th Street, 2nd floor New York, NY 10019

REGISTER

Avoiding the copyright trolls October 25, 2018 8:45-10:00 AM

Breakfast presentation by Eric Stenshoel



Join us for a copyright breakfastand learn the bascisof copyright law in the United States and how to use photos and artwork on your website without letting a copyright troll take a bite out of your company. Presentation by Eric Stenshoel, counsel in the Intellectual Property group of NACC Member Curtis, Mallet-Prevost, Colt & Mosle LLP.

Location:

Curtis, Mallet-Prevost, Colt & Mosle LLP 101 Park Avenue New York, NY 10178

Refreshments will be served.

REGISTER HERE



PARTNERS:







STAMBORD November 7, 2018 6:00-9:00 PM

Join us by the bar/dining area in the back as usual.

No registration necessary



JOE & THE JUICE November 8, 2018



Join us for an exciting evening where we will learn about Joe & The Juice, their ethos, and their impressive roll-out and expansion into the United States.

Date:

Thursday, November 8, 2018

Location:

Joe & The Juice 110 Greene St. Suite 701 New York, NY 10012

6:00-8:00 PM

Program:

6:00-6:30 PM - Networking / Refreshments by Joe & The Juice 6:30-7:15 PM - Presentation by Valdemar Halbye, Head of Retail and Kevin Veng, Head of Recruitment and People Management.

7:15-8:00 PM - Networking

Price:

Member \$10

REGISTER HERE

NOTE - POSTPONED - NEW DATE TBD Cybersecurity: Threats affecting businesses, government agencies, and non-profits





Unfortunately, our panel of experts unfortunately had to postpone this event as they had urgent cybersecurity matters to attend to.

But, as they say, the third time is a charm, and we will return with a new date as soon as possible.

For those of you who already registered, we hope you will still be able to join us

Cybersecurity: Threats affecting businesses, government agencies, and non-profits

An impressive panel of experts who will be focusing on today's cyberscape for small, medium, and large-scale organizations (including governments agencies, businesses, and non-profit entities). Our speakers will also touch on major recent cyber-attacks and breaches in the news and what can be done to prevent future attacks.

The event will be held in collaboration with the Manhattan District Attorney's Office.

ARE YOU OUR NEW GENERAL MANAGER?

A bit of happy and bittersweet news. I will be stepping down as general manager as a result to my growing business venture.

It has been an incredible pleasure to work with all of you and I promise to stay connected and of course continue as a member of the DACC family.

We are looking to hire a new part-time manager to replace me, effective as soon as possible. Please help spread the word!

The position is part-time, estimated at 40+ hours per month on an annualized basis. It offers mostly home-based work with an ever-changing and wide variety of functions. You will gain exposure to representatives of a wide range of U.S. and Danish organizations as well as other commerce chambers and businesses.

For more information, click here

Best,

Marianne Honoré

WELCOME TO OUR NEW MEMBERS

Individual Member

Sean Fields

GRATEFUL WORDS FROM A MEMBER



On August 16, my wife and I became proud (and hopeful) U.S. citizens — we now carry dual citizenship.

We had been naturalized but had to travel abroad the next day and had to rely on the U.S. State Department's expedited U.S, passport service. They required not just the originals but also certified translations of our marriage certificate and our children's birth- and name certificates.

With little time to spate - well, less than an hour - we reached out to DACC member Tollund, Inc. for help: They offer translation of vital records, to all DACC members and next-of-kin - at no charge.

And guess what... Tollund actually delivered our urgently needed documents within the hour! We had all the translator's notarized affidavits, translations, copies of the originals, and other pertinent records printed out at a nearby FedEx location. The officer at the New York Passport Agency was very impressed with the thoroughness and professionalism of the translations. Thank you Christian Schoenberg for your calm and professional way of handling our emergency situation. We were able to get our passport the same day and enjoy our vacation and our new status as Americans.

DACC member benefits

A WORD TO OUR MEMBERS

As always, we encourage you to explore the benefits of your <u>DACCNY</u> <u>membership</u> and our available networking opportunities. Please share with us any ideas, events or anything else you think might be of interest to your fellow members. If you wish to co-host events, share articles in DACC's monthly newsletter, or advertise on the DACC website - we can help with that, too.

For assistance or questions or comments about your membership or benefits, please feel free to contact us at daccny@daccny.com

Not yet a member? We would love to have you. Visit our <u>website</u> and contact us if you have any questions.

SUSTAINING MEMBERS!



Nordea





wemper yet?

- About DACCNY
- Membership
 Benefits
- Membership
 Application

Find the best membership level for you <u>here!</u>

Your Ad Here!

Do you want to get your company in front of hundreds of senior executives in the Tri-State Area? Advertise in the DACC Newsletter.

Contact DACC at <u>daccny@daccny.com</u> for details.



PLEASE SUPPORT DACC BY SHARING OUR EVENTS WITH YOUR SOCIAL NETWORK!

Follow on Twitter

Friend on Facebook

LinkedIn

Website

Copyright © 2018 Danish-American Chamber of Commerce All rights reserved.

